
 

   
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 
 

 
  

 
  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONSIDER REJECTING 

PROPOSALS RECEIVED IN RESPONSE TO 

PRE-QUALIFICATION OF BIDDERS FOR RFQ NO. 2019-09 
PRE-QUALIFICATION OF GENERAL CONTRACTORS FOR CONSTRUCTION OF 

THE WESTON COMMUNITY CENTER 

Notice is hereby given that it is the intent of the City of Weston, Florida, to consider rejecting the 
proposals received in response to RFQ No. 2019-09, as follows: 

Notice Date: August 10, 2021 

RFQ No.: 2019-09 

Title: Pre-Qualification of General Contractors for the Construction of the Weston 
Community Center 

Opening Date: October 8, 2019 

Rejection Date: August 16, 2021 

Rejection Time: 7:00 PM 

Rejection Location: Weston City Hall 
17200 Royal Palm Boulevard 
Weston, Florida 33326 

The City rejects all proposals received in response to this RFQ and the appropriate City officials are 
directed to resolicit the services at a later date. 

Any party submitting a response to the RFQ who is adversely affected by the City’s Notice of Intent 
to consider rejecting all proposals received may file a protest, provided such protest is in full 
compliance with the Filing of Notice of Protest procedures contained within the respective RFQ 
Documents. 

CERTIFICATION 
I certify this Notice of Intent was 
posted on August 10, 2021 in the City 
Hall lobby. 

/s/ Patricia A. Bates, MMC, City Clerk 
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